
-----Original Message----- 
From: Zannie [ ]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2013 12:30 PM 
To: Newell Channa 
Subject: SB 91 
 
being a landlord I urge you to vote NO on this bill. Criminal history should be a factor when screening a 
prospective renter. I have over looked and given some folks a chance just to be used (I'll be good this 
time) and they have fallen back into the same cracks. 
Thank toy for your time 
Suzanne Kennedy 
Umatilla Oregon 

 




